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INSIDE INFORMATION

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the Listing of

Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited) (the ‘‘Listing Rules’’) and Inside

Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Cap. 571).

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Artini China Co. Ltd. (the ‘‘Company’’) wishes to

announce that the Company is in the course of seeking advices from professional parties and

having preliminary discussions regarding a potential fund raising exercise.

The Board wishes to emphasize that the discussions for the abovementioned exercise are still

ongoing and at a preliminary stage, which may or may not proceed.

As at the date of this announcement, no detailed terms have been concluded and no legally

binding agreement has been entered into with any party for the potential fund raising exercise.

Further announcement(s) in respect of the above will be made by the Company in compliance

with the Listing Rules as and when appropriate.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should note that the potential fund raising

exercise is still under preliminary discussions and may or may not proceed. Accordingly,

shareholders and potential investors of the Company should exercise caution when dealing in the

shares of the Company.
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